
 Livonia Public Schools 
 District Services 
 
 
 
Date: April 14, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent for District Services 
 
Re:   Purchase of Microphones for Franklin PAC  
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of microphones for the Franklin High School 
Performing Arts Center at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, 
April 24, 2023. I am recommending this purchase from B & H Photo in the 
amount of $41,858.98.  This purchase replaces the original stage microphones, 
some of which were damaged when a water pipe broke. Additionally, and the 
much larger concern, Franklin’s original microphones have not worked properly 
due to the existence of a cellular tower, which has caused interference with their 
original set. 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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